
 

A 
gain this year, 
we were able to 
show our cars 

in the Valley of Flow-
ers parade held on 
May 7th. The beautiful 
day brought lots of 
spectators. It was 
great to see that Ed 
and Julie Mazy were 
able to take part again 
this year, new bubble 
machine and all. Ken 
Lambert was also 
there to escort the 
VOF queen in his Ed-
sel. 
 W ith  fami ly 
members, also taking 
part were Dan Kelly, 
Jerry Grimmer, Jake 
Tu rn ipseed ,  Don 
Audrain, and future 
member, Geoff George 
and his 1941 Ford fire 
truck.  
 We thank Dan 
Kelly for setting up our 
club in this yearly 
event. 
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